Porcher’s Preserve HOA 
Color Committee Meeting Minutes
Meeting Date: 10/12/22 7:30pm

Attendees:	Larry Inguagiato
		Logan Pepchinski
		Cheryl Pepchinski
		Heather Chadwick
		Meryl Hughes
		Beth Hoehne
		Ali Mclean
		Mary Hanson
		Darlene Massar

The committee met and discussed the process of selecting colors for houses in the neighborhood with the goal of maintaining the same community aesthetics as well as property values.  Based on the decision from the 9/21/22 HOA meeting where the community voted to expand the color palate the committee would select additional colors to bring back to the community for final approval.  

The original Pulte colors would be grandfathered into the approved color palate for those that want to keep original colors.

Moving forward, the Sherwin Williams Colors of Historic Charleston color booklet was the basis of color decisions.  Colors that were perceived as being too extreme from the existing neighborhood colors were voted on and removed from the palate of possibilities.  Colors were also selected so we did not have two colors that could be viewed as nearly identical and only one of those colors was selected to remain.  

It was the committee’s decision that trim colors would not be chosen to accompany the house base color and that it would left to the homeowner to select a trim color.  The trim color would be subject to review and approval by the ACA to ensure it is keeping with the color standards for the community.

The committee reviewed the guideline of not allowing an adjacent house or the house across the street from being the same color.  The colors added to the palate were chosen keeping this guideline in mind so to the best of the ACA’s review, a house color would not create a situation of two adjacent houses together with the same or similar color being approved.

A homeowner will be required to submit an ACA request for paint color approval even if the same color is being painted as an administrative step to document the colors being used are on file.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:30.
